
 

 

Westlake North Neighborhood Council 

 

NOTICE 
Meeting on Thursday July 13, 2017 

Has been Cancelled 

 

Our Board Meeting has been cancelled, we will update the 

community of when the next meeting will take place. Thank 

you. 

 

Regular meetings are held the 2
nd

 Thursday of every month at CCNP Central City Neighborhood 

Partners. Please visit our facebook or web page http://westlakenorthnc.org/ for more up to date 

information. 

Any question regardint this notice can be directed to the president at 

S.VillalobosWNNC@Gmail.com. 

 

 

Sandra Villalobos 

President 

Westlake North Neighborhood Council  


